
The GOALS For Valcrest initiative soared to new heights during 2023.  The facility 

restoration featured completion of all of the major camp cabins, plus the needed 

improvements and repairs to all camp bridges, roadways, and athletic facilities including 

the rebirth of “Fox Field” the lower camp ball field. With cooperation from many agencies 

GOALS expects camp operations to commence during Summer ’24!  


